
Collin and Sean Mulligan Duck Hunt

Over the first weekend in December, River Deep Foundation and SCI HOP hosted an outstanding waterfowl

hunt over decoys in Kersey, Colorado, for three Veteran’s and one care giver. After a windy night at the

Cobblestone Inn, we were met by our guide/host Collin Mulligan at 5:15AM, for the trip to the river. 

 

We all assisted in placing the decoys and getting set up. The temperature was about 0, but the birds were

coming in. All the hunters got there limit of ducks, with a bonus of three Canadian Geese harvested, as well. 

All the hunters and guides had an amazing experience.              
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Healing Lives One Adventure at a Time
The River Deep Foundation is dedicated to helping military veterans and other
individuals who have experienced physical, emotional or psychological trauma—and
those who assist them—to heal and re-engage in life through adventure, recreation and
a network of support

www.riverdeepfoundation.org
Bob Adwar bob@scihop.org

December 1, 2019 
Location: Kersey, CO

Hosted By: River Deep Foundation and SCI HOP 
Participants: Operation TBI Freedom  

Group outings are funded, planned and organized by River Deep with
assistance from the SCI Humanitarian Outreach Program (SCI HOP)
who handles much of the logistics.
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